










 

Jubilee Year of Mercy  
Prayer 

 

Lord Jesus Christ, you have taught us to be 
merciful like the heavenly Father, and have 

told us that whoever sees you sees Him. 
Show us your face and we will be saved. 

Your loving gaze freed Zacchaeus and 
MaƩhew from being enslaved by money; 

the adulteress and Magdalene from seeking 
happiness only in created things; made Peter weep aŌer his betrayal, 

and assured Paradise to the repentant thief. Let us hear, as if addressed 
to each one of us, the words that you spoke to the Samaritan woman: 

“If you knew the giŌ of God!”  
 

You are the visible face of the invisible Father, of the God who manifests 
his power above all by forgiveness and mercy: let the Church be your 

visible face in the world, its Lord risen and glorified. You willed that your 
ministers would also be clothed in weakness in order that they may feel 

compassion for those in ignorance and error: let everyone who           
approaches them feel sought aŌer, loved, and forgiven by God. Send 

your Spirit and consecrate every one of us with its anoinƟng, so that the 
Jubilee of Mercy may be a year of grace from the Lord, and your Church, 
with renewed enthusiasm, may bring good news to the poor, proclaim 

liberty to capƟves and the oppressed, and restore sight to the blind. We 
ask this of you, Lord Jesus, through the intercession of Mary,  

Mother of Mercy; you who live and reign with the Father and the  
Holy Spirit for ever and ever. Amen.  

 
Live your faith during Lent, perform works of mercy! 

Pope Francis 
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    EVENING of SPIRIT and TRUTH 
Featuring 

 
           

   THE PASSOVER SEDER 
 

     Sunday, February 28th 
    6:15 pm in the Parish Center 

 

Join us in celebrating the Passover Seder, a solemn sacrificial meal  
carried out by Our Lord and his Apostles.  This Holy Meal provides  

the foundation of what we know today as the Holy Eucharist.   
A light dinner will be served during the ceremony.   

 

It is essential to call the Parish office to RSVP so that we may prepare properly for you and your family members. 
 

  These evenings are designed to enrich our spirits with the witness of faith.  

FAMILY ACTIVITY 
PLANT A SEED 

Very truly, I tell you, unless a grain of wheat 
falls into the earth and dies, it remains just a 
single grain; but if it dies, it bears much fruit.  

John 12:24 
To get a good look at what it means for a seed to 
die, plant a seed in a clear glass jar filled with 
dirt. Take a good look at the seed before you 
plant it.  Watch what happens to the seed. How 
does it change?  What does it become? 
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RHAPSODY IN BLUE 
Get your tickets now!! 

DINNER DANCE 
 SAT. MARCH 5     

6—10 PM 
Ave Maria Banquet Room 

Tickets $55 
      Available in  
the gift shop &  

        parish office 

Featuring music  
by JOEY DALE 

SILENT 
AUCTION 

My dear sisters and brothers in Christ:  

I am wriƟng to ask for your generous assistance in the first annual collecƟon for the reƟred                         
Diocesan priests of the Diocese of Palm Beach, which will take place next weekend, February 27 
and 28. The Diocese is responsible for the welfare of its priests who are in reƟrement. I know 
you will agree that aŌer serving the people of our Diocese for so long and so well, they deserve to 
be free of financial worries in reƟrement. We have gladly met this responsibility with a great            
number of our reƟred priests who, although they have a Pension which is provided by the Diocese, 
may sƟll be in need of addiƟonal help meeƟng medical and housing needs as they age. We have 

met those needs through our budget, assisted by your DSA donaƟons. But as more and more of our priests are                
reaching reƟrement age, that budget is more limited.  

Upon the recommendaƟon of my Priests’ Council, we are implemenƟng two new iniƟaƟves: a 1% tax to be levied on 
each parish’s annual offertory collecƟon to be used solely for our Diocesan reƟred priests, and an annual collecƟon 
which will help your parish meet this tax.  

It is important to realize that the annual ReƟrement Fund for Religious CollecƟon each December, to which you are 
extraordinarily generous in your giŌs, goes directly to the NaƟonal Religious ReƟrement Office for distribuƟon to the 
various Religious Orders in the country who serve the Church so faithfully and well. None of that collecƟon goes                  
towards the reƟrement of our own Diocesan priests.  

In addiƟon to your generosity in other collecƟons, for which I am deeply grateful, I know you will also be supporƟve             
of our reƟred Diocesan priests who have served so generously in their years of acƟve ministry.  

With graƟtude and every prayerful wish, I am  

 Sincerely yours in Christ,  
 Most Reverend Gerald M. Barbarito Bishop of Palm Beach  

 
“Come, follow Me,"  Jesus said, "“and I 

will make you Fishers of Men..."      
Matthew 4:19 

 
DO YOU THINK GOD IS CALLING YOU TO THE  

PRIESTHOOD?  If you are junior in high school or older, 
come join other men who are looking to answer that  

quesƟon.  John Vianney Seminary in Miami is hosƟng a 
weekend,  March 11-13, 2016, to experience what life is 

like at the seminary and to answer any  quesƟons you 
might have.  TransportaƟon will be provided.  Please  

contact the Office of VocaƟons for more informaƟon at 
561-775-9552, or vocaƟons@diocesepb.org. 

 
THEODORE THOMAS WHITWORTH 

 son of John  & Andrea 
 

WILLIAM SHEEHAN SELLERS 
JAMES SULLIVAN SELLERS 

 sons of Jeff & Elizabeth  
  

 WELCOME! 



STORY KEEPERS   Children, infant  
to age 5, are welcome to come to the Parish 

Center during the 9 AM Mass on                   
Sunday.  Hope you can join us!                                    
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 Religious Education - CIA 
 1st - 5th graders  

Sundays  10:15 am - 11:45 am 
Feb. 21st, & 28th 

First Sunday 9 AM Mass  
and Service Event/ March 6th 

6th - 7th graders Sunday Evening Sessions             
Feb. 21st & 28th, Mar. 6th  6:15 PM - 8 PM 

ConfirmaƟon I & II 
Sunday evening, 6:15 - 8 PM  

Dinner Parish Hall 
Class Third Floor  Feb. 21, & 28, Mar. 6 

Young adults - homegroup hosted by Jim and Laura Chesnes 
7-8:30pm  130 E. Hampton Way, Jup. Tuesdays    RSVP: 626-1873  

for all 6th - 8th graders.  
Next gathering, tomorrow 

Feb. 22nd @ 6:00 PM  
Join us for the best night of your week! 

 
THANK YOU,  

Fr. Brian King for your 
thought provoking journey of reluctant 
disciples, ‘Veronica’s’, sinners, saints and 

ending with the rich man and  
Zacchaeus.  

You have helped to inspire us  
during this Lenten Season! 

Peace Be with you!   

Thanks to an Anonymous Donor from  
our Parish,  we have been given a  

Matching Gift Challenge  
to pay off our Parish Center Renewal Debt! 

All donations made, up to $93,000,  
between  

FEBRUARY 20/21 and MARCH  20/21, 
 will be matched DOLLAR FOR DOLLAR!! 

 

If you have not had an opportunity to donate 
to our beautiful new Ave Maria Banquet 

Room, now is your chance! 

Please make check payable to  
St. Paul of the Cross  

and mark it for Parish Center Renewal. 

Stella Maris Lay Carmelite 
Spirituality and The Mercy of God 

A day long spirituality workshop on Sat., March 19th,  
from 8 AM - 3 PM at St. Jude Church and  

Pastoral Center in Boca Raton.   
Fr. Jack Welch O. Carm. will present three talks on the 

Mercy of God and our spirituality. 
For more informaƟon please contact parishioner  

Mary B. Murphy at 561– 622-2418. 

 
BYO BIBLE STUDY 

Wednesday, February 24th  
7:00 PM in the Parish Hall 

If you would like to read ahead… “Jonah” 

The COLUMBIETTES are having their monthly meeƟng  
on Wednesday, February 24th in the Coffee House.                
Refreshments at 6:30 PM , meeƟng starts at 7. 

 
      

Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus  
Council 12322 

 

SUNDAY, March 6th     
8:15am—12:30 pm 
Tickets are $10 for adults   
Children 12 & under $5  


